
New Tumbling Coaches



Congratulations to Sporting Dynamite's 5 new Tumbling Coaches who all qualified at a recent UKCA training course
giving up their valuable time to train and gain more qualifications for the benefit of the club! 





A huge well done to; Danielle, Melissa, Sereena, Julie and AlanÂ 





We Are Proud of You!


Sporting Dynamite
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